
                                         
                                   
   

                                           
                                            
                                         
                                      

                 
                   

    
  

  
 
       

neighbourhood plans 

From: sally belcher 
Sent: 13 December 2017 16:00 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Save hook hills green area &splay park 

I fully support the inclusion of the designation of Hookhills green area and play park as a local green space as 
proposed by the Paignton Neighbourhood Plan and do not support the objections raised by the council and Torbay 
Development Agency. 
How much more housing do we need to take over the green areas of this town and push the children's safe play 
areas out of their reach . The strain on services is already being pushed above and beyond with all the new homes 
springing up like mushrooms on the Brixham Road not forgetting the schools in the area and jobs for all these new 
incoming people . There are enough already empty house around the Bay utilise these first before building more in 
our small areas of green we have left . 
Keep Hookhills green area and play park just that !!! 
S Belcher 

Paignton 

Sent from my iPad 
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